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Comments: I am a long-time resident of Whatcom County who is very concerned about preserving our salmon

habitat and the integrity of the Nooksack River. My family and I urge the USFS to conduct an Environmental

Impact Statement (EIS) before taking an action. This project could have a very detrimental impact on the

watershed, salmon, and further contribute to the climate crisis. Alternative 1, or any other Alternative that involves

clearcutting, is not a viable option if we truly wish to minimize detrimental impact. Thank you for considering my

family's opinion regarding this project.  

 

Thanks for taking the time to read this!

Jennifer


